
MINUTES 
 Meeting of the  

Technical Advisory Committee  
April 11, 2025, at 8:30 a.m.  
Lindmore ID Board Room 

240 West Lindmore Street, Lindsay CA 93247 
 

 

1. Call to Order: Meeting was called to order at 8:33 a.m.  

2. Self-Introductions: Program Manager provided introductions and the roll was taken.  

3. Public Comment – None 

4. Committee Administration 

a. Review and Approve Meeting Minutes for February 14, 2025, and March 14, 2025:  
Keller noted that Gene Kilgore should be noted as Exeter ID representative, and with that 
change, Keller motioned to approve the minutes, Hornung seconded the motion. Motion 
passed unanimously with those present.  
 

5.  Committee Business  
a. Status of Kaweah Subbasin Implementation effort was provided by Hunter/Klinchuch. 

Klinchuch provided overview of activity which included Water Accounting Framework, 
Mitigation, Well Inventory, and Well Registration. Hunter sought direction from the 
Cmte regarding the Voluntary and Mandatory status of the proposed Well Registration 
program. Cmte provided direction to pursue a Well Registration Policy and have it 
available for review at the next TAC meeting (April 11, 2025).  

b. Groundwater Analysis (2-10 acres). Hunter and Maskell presented the findings on the 
amount of groundwater credits remaining in parcels 2-10 acres. Cmte requested a 
budget review at the next TAC meeting (April 11, 2025) to identify current and future 
budget shortfalls.  

TAC Members Present: 
Paul Buldo (Sentinel Butte) 
Matt Klinchuch (non-voting) 
Nick Keller (Ivanhoe ID) 
Gene Kilgore (Exeter ID) 
Craig Wallace (Lindsay-Strathmore) 
Craig Hornung (Wutchumna)  
Calvin Monreal (Lindmore) 
 
TAC Members Absent: 
Brian Watson (At-large) 
Beto Roderiguez (SCID) 
Aaron Bock (County/County)  
Daymon Qualls (City of Lindsay) 
 
 
 

Staff/Consultants: 
Chris Hunter (EKGSA) 
Scott Maskell (EKGSA) 
 
 
 
Members of the Public 



c. GSP Implementation Items 
i. City of Farmersville Mitigation Water Connection – No update 

ii. LandIQ Water and Dashboard Data Updates – Hunter reviewed the January 
and February Land IQ reports. 
 

6. New/Other Business:   
a Kilgore requested an update to the Dashboard that would allow the order of use 

function to be extended to surface water. Maskell will present this concept at the 
next TAC meeting.  

b Wallace requested a review of a five year look back to be presented at the next TAC 
meeting.  

 
7. Announcements  

a. Next Regular TAC Meeting Date and Time: May 9, 2025, at 8:30 a.m.  
 

8. Adjournment: Committee Chair Buldo adjourned the meeting at 9:46 a.m. 
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